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Find us on Facebook - www.facebook.com/PoolHouseSchool  

Diary Dates 

Drama club Thursday  

3:15pm -  4pm for yr 3 & 4 

Football Club 

3:15pm - 4pm for yr 5 & 6  

Coding Club 

3:15pm - 4pm for yr 5 & 6 

 

As you may know, we have a School         

Facebook page - this is a fun and friendly 

way of giving you an insight into what      

happens in School.   

If you prefer your child not to be included in 

our Facebook Posts then please inform the 

School Secretary. 

 

 

You may be aware we recently ran a survey 

on our Facebook page asking parents if they 

want telling if their child has head lice. The 

vast majority of parents have asked to be 

told, so in line with this we will be sending 

letters home from Monday if your child is 

found to have head lice - please remember 

treatment is free and available from the 

local chemist. 

 

 

Please can you make sure all your 

child's uniform is clearly labelled 

with their name. There have been 

lots of lost uniform already and 

school accept  no responsibility for 

lost items.  

Also coats are essential in the 

weather we currently have, we do 

like to take the children out to play 

as much as possible. 

Congratulations to all our School  Council 

members, we hope they settle into their 

new roles well and we look forward to 

some amazing ideas and suggestions for 

school. School Council Members are  

Yr 1 - Alicja W & Reegan G 

Yr 2 - Finlay L & Emily J 

Yr 3 - Reo J & Emma M 

Yr 4 - Connor J, Lexi D & Leon F 

Yr 5 - Ethan C & Elle O 

Yr 6 - Jorja L & John S 

 

 

 

Can we remind you all that the car park 

is for staff use only, Please do not use it 

for dropping off or collecting your child, 

also please do not use this as a         

pedestrian entrance/exit, this is purely 

for your children's safety. Thank you  



Thank you to Dobbies Garden Centre for donating lots of plants,    

flowers and things to help us get the children started in their fantastic 

new growing area. 

Mr Parkinson and Mr Price are currently developing this area at the 

back of school ready for our new things to go. 


